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South Carolina State Parks
at 19:59:47 on 7/01/2018 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Becky DeGroot Barringer
at 19:59:47 on 7/01/2018 UTC
My daughter has lost her state park passport. Is there a way to get it replaced.

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:04:43 on 7/01/2018 UTC
We normally do not replace passports, but if she will call our central office
during regular business hours tomorrow between 8:30-5 and ask to speak to
Sarah we will see if we can help you.
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